
 

 

T he Immaculate Conception Church of Darby 

434 Western Avenue  •  Toledo, Ohio 43609 
PHONE (419) 243-1829  •  FAX (419) 241-9642 

www.iccatdarby.org  •  nicole@iccatdarby.org 

Pastor: Reverend Monsignor Christopher P. Vasko, JCD, Ph.D. 
Weekend Associate: Reverend Rudi Schwarzkopf, OSFS 

Deacon: Thomas S. Carone 
Deacon: David E. Smith 

Pastoral Emergencies Only 419-243-6031 

Parish Staff for IC 
Bookkeeper ...............................Helen Yensz 
Administrative Assistant .......Nicole Magana 
Custodian ......................................................  
Sacristan .............................. Walter Schlegel 
Organist ......................................... Jim Burns 

Eucharistic Liturgies 
Saturday 4:00 pm @ IC 
Sunday 11:00 am @ IC 
Tuesday 9:00 am @ IC 
 
Immaculate Conception Outreach 
Director  Natalie Fisher 
1102 Broadway   419-243-1819 

All Are Welcome! A Member of Blessed Teresa of Calcutta Deanery 



Dear People of God,

Over the past several weeks I’ve been looking at why Mass attendance is so small these days. To help understand 
one of the powerful dynamics at work, I’ve simplified the ordinary duties of Catholics in terms of time, talent and       
treasure. Today I’d like to focus in on that last one: treasure.

All of us have some access to treasure. It can be income, inheritance, retirement savings, Social Security, stocks, 
property, the Megabucks lottery, or even trading in pop bottles across the border in Michigan. (as a kid I used to hunt pop 
bottles tossed out by rich people who didn’t need the 2 cent deposit because I didn’t get an allowance and had to work for 
what cash I had access to. The lawn mower was a push model, none of this fancy power stuff, and the snow removal    
system was a shovel, not a blower). Some of us have more access than others, thanks to the talents God gave us and 
which we invested in an education or vocational training. Because we’re members of an ecclesial community bonded to 
Jesus Christ by baptism, we have an obligation to share some of that treasure with the community, ordinarily the parish, 
but there are diocesan and larger components of the Body of Christ to consider as well.

The treasure we share with the parish goes to heating the buildings, turning on the lights, keeping the sidewalks 
clean and safe, preparing the space for worship, security, restrooms and all the things we take for granted when we come 
to Church. Our gift of treasure should underwrite all of the necessary expenses required to do what the parish must do. If 
the sharing of treasure permits, then the parish can add other ministerial programs like Bible Study, adult formation, 
school tuition and a host of other wonderful programs which would benefit the growth and development of the parish.

There is no expectation as to how much treasure we should be offering to God’s work but everyone should think 
of this as an obligation created by baptism and do what one’s ability might be. That means everybody will make a       
different offering which accords to their ability, so over the years the “ask” has been for a sacrificial gift rather than spare 
change. This comes from the story in the gospels where Jesus sees a widow place two small coins in the collection and he 
tells his disciples hers was a truly sacrificial gift because it was all she had.

Many of our Protestant brothers and sisters are asked to consider ten percent which they refer to as a tithe. Some 
big box churches ask to see members’ tax returns and assess an annual donation based on real numbers. Our Catholic  
notion of generosity and sacrifice is Biblical and refers to what we offer as being the “first fruits” which means we offer 
God something in thanks for what we have received. The amount is secondary to the motivation for the giving which 
should be to honor the real source of what treasure we have: God.

Many needs arise around us and those first fruits should be shared with the Church and some of those other   
pressing needs in the community and the world. How that works out is always up to individuals who may have favorite 
charities to which they wish to give something. Unfortunately, an entitlement mentality often intervenes and leads to 
quick complaints about a dusty rail, a burned out light bulb, papers scattered in the pews or some other perceived indignity 
to one’s personal expectations. Yet the complainer never shows up for a “spring cleaning” effort, or offers to rent the 
scaffold or hi-lift necessary to replace a light bulb.

Light bulbs seems to be a particular favorite in the complaint area. A lift costs $2500 a day and to make it cost 
effective to rent one, there may be a lot of burned out bulbs before the parish can afford to replace them! This is just one 
infrequently recognized use for the treasure we choose to share but it also demonstrates the factors those managing the 
church finances must balance...and they do. 

The Sacrament of Baptism is regularly celebrated during or after the Eucharistic Liturgy. Registered 
parishioners are asked to arrange for the Baptismal Preparation Class and the Liturgical Celebration by calling the Parish Office.

RCIA is the process of growing in your faith and love of God. Weekly       
gatherings take place from September until Easter.  If you are interested in learning about Catholicism and joining us please call the 
church @ 419-243-1829. 

The Sacrament of Penance is celebrated at 3:30 p.m. on Saturday at IC, 9:30 a.m. at HSP and 10:30 a.m. at IC every 
Sunday or by appointment.

Anyone planning to be married must contact the parish at least six months in advance. The exact date and time of 
your wedding should not be determined until after consultation with a priest or deacon. If either party has previously been civilly or 
religiously married, the Presider is not permitted to set a date for the wedding without resolving the previous marriage.

When a parishioner is admitted to the hospital, nursing home, or confined to home because of age 
or infirmity, please call the Parish Office. Parishioners are ready to visit and to bring Holy Communion. When one is seriously ill, the 
healing Presence of the Lord should be requested in the Sacrament of the Sick.

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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CALENDAR

June 17-25, 2023

Hello!
Welcome to Immaculate Conception, 
where all are truly made a welcome part 
of our parish family, whether in        
Ministry, Service, or Leadership. Here, 
all are God’s children, their dignity as 
God’s own affirmed and celebrated. If 
you are interested in becoming a        
parishioner, please call the parish office 
at (419)243-1829. You can also find 
registration forms for new parishioners 
on the visitor’s stand at the back of the 
church or online at www.iccatdarb .or . 
We hope to see you again soon!                         

Sat. 3:30 pm       Immaculate Conception Confessions 
Immaculate Conception Mass      

Msgr. Chris                                      
Intention: Steve Crabtree

Sun. 8:00 am       Historic St. Patrick Mass                  
9:30 am       Historic St. Patrick Confessions                                                                               
10:00 am     Historic St. Patrick Mass                                     
10:30 am     Immaculate Conception Confessions                      
11:00 am     Immaculate Conception 

Fr. Rudi
Intention: Canuto Sanchez

Tue. 9:00 am        IC Weekday Mass          

Wed.   5:30 pm       HSP Weekday Mass

Sat. 3:30 pm       Immaculate Conception Confessions 
Immaculate Conception Mass      

Msgr. Chris                                      
Intentions: Salvador Magaña & 

Harvey Parker Jr.

Sun. 8:00 am       Historic St. Patrick Mass                  
9:30 am       Historic St. Patrick Confessions                                                                               
10:00 am     Historic St. Patrick Mass                                     
10:30 am     Immaculate Conception Confessions                      
11:00 am     Immaculate Conception 

Msgr. Chris
Intention: Ann Terrell

Immaculate Conception

Finance Committee Parish Council
Bill Carroll Linda Garcia
John Madigan         John Madigan
Fred Mahaney Fred Mahaney 
Tom Meagher Barb Marquis
Mike Young Louann Meagher

Maria Ochoa
Mary Jo Pilcher
Judy Westmeyer

We continue to update/add to our  parish data base. Even if you think we have your correct information, please fill out the 
information below and put it in the offering basket or drop off at the office.

Name ____________________________________________________  Phone #___________________________________

Address _________________________________________________  E-mail ____________________________________

Birthday___________________________________________  Anniversary_______________________________________

Tear here

Upcoming Events

June 17 & 18 Father’s Day bake sale 

July 30 Fr. Jim McDonough from Ireland will be visiting

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



WELCOME TO  IMMACULATE CONCEPTION CHURCH

“THE DARBY”

STEWARDSHIP REPORT
July 1, 2022- June 30, 2023

Together Let Us Pray

Deacon Tom, James Laberdee, Louis Laberdee, Charlene Laberdee, 
Dave Wehrmeister, Terry Baithelon, Mark, Stephen Youngs, 

Janet Madigan Delores Sutter, Terry L. Byersmith, Jeff Seger, Kevin King, 
Tony Ramos, Suzie Narra, Jane Herclor,  Rose Garcia, 

Mary Katherine Kries, Juanita Miller–Garcia, Lola Tomachec-Garcia, 
George Miller & family, Pam Wilson-Adams, Tyela Lake, Danny Havens, 
Terrence Gregory, Eugene L. Donahoo Jr., Juanita Watkins, John Wagner, 
Mary Ann Oess, Linda Garcia,Kathleen “Pat” Lutheran, Jeanne E. Smith,

Andrew & Nicolas Kulczak, Raquel Rodriguez,
Marie Irons, Felicia Guel, John Luka, 

Lola Hernandez, Lupe, Donna Haynes, 
Anita Reyna, Gilbert Rivera, Candy Brown, 

Becky Martinez

Pray For Those Serving Our 
Country

Capt. Brian Wood, Army 
STGSN Joshua J. Teneyck
Major Jeremy A. Schiel, Army
Major Ryan A Schiel, Army 
SSG Acea Hindbaugh, Army 
SN Trevor Smith, Navy
SGT Monique Losoya, Army 
SPC Elijah Hindbaugh, Army
Vincent Caraccio, Army Reserves
1SG Charles Hindbaugh,II
SSG Joseph Malagon
SGT Jasmine Hindbaugh
LCPL Carlos Negrin III, Marines
AO Alicia Negrin, Navy
PVT Damian Cutcher

Happy Birthday!

6/17 Otto Steele
Roger Place
Nick Decair

6/20 Stephen Farber
Audelia Magaña

6/23 Joanna Elston

6/24 Shannon Billman
Will Degener
Angelo Nino

OUTREACH CENTER

Tuesdays 9:00 am - 11:30 pm
*For donation drop off only 

Wednesdays  10:00 am - 1:00 pm
*Pantry 

LAST WEEK YTD
Families served 63 2,184

Donations needed: Cleaning products, hygiene products, 
diapers (size 1)

*Please NO WINTER clothing at this time*

LAST WEEK YEAR TO DATE

Goal $    2,020.00 $  105,000.00 
Sat. Loose $       266.00 $    14,928.59
Sat. Env. $       540.00  $    32,034.00
Sun. Loose $       663.00 $    16,857.41
Sun. Env. $    1,721.00 $    44,939.88
Actual $    3,190.00 $  108,759.88
Over/(Under) $    1,170.00 $      3,759.88

Preservation $    2,000.00 $    18,000.00    
General Repair $         41.00 $      2,062.00
Candles $       106.00 $         856.57
Outreach $         47.00
Father’s Day $      155.00
Kroger $      166.06
1st Offering $          2.00

Hap  Anniversary!

6/22 Joe & Judy Westmeyer
60 years

6/23 Greg & Hilda  
Wojciechowski

16 years

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



1st Reading Jeremiah 20:10-13

2nd Reading Romans 5:12-15

Gospel Reading Matthew 10:26-33

Lector Saturday: Dan Streeter

Sunday: Joyce Scarbrough

Eucharistic   
Ministers 

Saturday: Becky Crabtree
Georgeann O’Connell

Sunday: Barb Marquis
Marie Irons

Children’s Liturgy is on summer break! 

IMMACULATE CONCEPTION CHURCH
SCHEDULE & ANNOUNCEMENTS

Thanks to everyone who 
helped make 

Msgr.Vasko’s 
anniversary celebration 

such a great one. Good to 
see so many stay to 

celebrate! 

Fathers’ Day is NOW! Sorry about the  
mistake in last week’s bulletin. Dads will 

get their flower, and family gets the 
chance to get some great treats at the bake 

sales on Saturday and Sunday after 
Mass. Of course, if any would like to donate baked 

goods, we’d love it.

Volunteers to tidy the church after Masses 
would be great! Call the office for more  

information and details. 

CCD will resume in September!

If you have a kiddo that will need 
sacramental preparation, call the 

office to get put on the notification list, 
(419)243-1829.

Minister/Lector Schedule

June 24-25, 2023
12th Sunday in Ordinary Time

June 17-18, 2023
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Sanctuary Lamp

June 18 (available)

June 25 (available)

July 2 (available)

Altar Flowers

June 18 (available)

June 25 (available)

July 2 (available)

1st Reading Exodus 19:2-6a

2nd Reading Romans 5:6-11

Gospel Reading Matthew 9:36 – 10:8

Lector Saturday: Becky Crabtree

Sunday: Mike Young

Eucharistic   
Ministers 

Saturday: John Madigan
Mary Jo Pilcher

Sunday: Fred Mahaney
Kelly Mahaney

Children’s Liturgy is on summer break! 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



 

 

 

Health News for June 18, 2023 
 
What to Do When Your Medication Is Not Covered: 
Apply for a patient assistance or manufacturer copay 
program. Patient assistance and manufacturer copay  
programs help people save on specific medications –   
particularly costly, brand-name ones that are often not 
covered by insurance. These programs can reduce         
out-of-pocket costs to $0 per month for people with and 
without insurance. Keep in mind: Patient assistance     
programs generally serve the uninsured, while             
manufacturer copay programs are for those with           
insurance. You can typically find these programs on the 
websites of the drug manufacturers. The companies often 
have partnerships with nonprofit organizations that     
connect people in need with medication discounts. You 
can also find these programs through GoodRx. Just search 
for your medication on Good Rx.com and scroll down to 
information about ways to save.  
 

Source: GoodRx.com, written by Tamara E. Holmes  
Parish Nurse Ministry of Central Toledo:                     
Kathy Jeffery, RN, 419-242-1598  

2023 SENIOR FARMERS’  
MARKET NUTRITION  

PROGRAM 
 

The Area Office on Aging of  
Northwestern Ohio is now  

accepting applications for the 
2023 Senior Farmers’ Market Nutrition Program.  

 
Go to www.areaofficeonaging.com and click the 
“Apply Now” button to fill out the application. 
This program provides $50 worth of coupons to 

eligible adults 60 years of age or over to  
purchase locally grown fresh fruits, vegetables, 

herbs and honey from  local farmers. This USDA 
program serves our Northwestern counties. For 

any questions, contact the agency at  
419-382-0624. 

 

Volunteers to weed the gardens could be 
used. Our borders look so great thanks to 

Barb and Joe Marquis and Annette  
Poulson and grandsons! Contact the office 
if you are interested in volunteering your 

services, thank you!  

2023 Diocesan Celebration of  
Wedding Anniversaries 

  
Our Lady, Queen of the Most Holy Rosary  

Cathedral 
 October 22, 2022 | 3:00 p.m. 

  
If you are celebrating a milestone wedding  
anniversary in 2023 – 25, 40, 50, 60, or 60+ 

years – plan to join Bishop Daniel E. Thomas for 
the Order of Blessing Married Couples within 

Holy Mass. Registered couples receive a  
commemorative certificate and are invited to a 

reception following mass. To register visit: 
www.toledoanniversarymass.org .   

July 2nd after Sunday mass will be the 
first ice cream social! We will have some 

guest helpers, and thanks to them for  
helping. Mix up your favorite combos, and 

visit with friends. We may have some 
goodies to go with the ice cream, too.  

 

The TARTA Youth Summer Blast Pass  
 

Whether it’s a job, a game, or any other essential destination, the Toledo Area Regional Transit   
Authority (TARTA) can connect Northwest Ohio’s youth to where they need to be this summer. 

 

TARTA is now accepting applications for its Youth Summer Blast Pass at tarta.com/blast. These passes will   
allow youths ages 6-19 to ride all TARTA services free of charge for all of June, July, and August.  

Father’s Day bake sales will take 
place this weekend.  You are invited 
to bake and/or buy. Our parish family 

is so generous on both of those 
counts!  

Today we celebrate all fathers, grandfathers, 
uncles, brothers and godfathers  who have 

helped nurture a child, know that we think of 
you and pray for you!  

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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 Please patronize the sponsors of our bulletin.  
Their support makes this bulletin possible.

YOUR AD HERE{          }CONTACT DIOCESAN AT 
1-800-282-5106

EWTN.COM/RADIO

CatholicMatch.com/goOH

Ohio


